
Registration’s Closing September 22, 2023– Friday at 
Noon EDST 
 
We’re 1 month away from the kickoff on October 16th in 
Quantico.  Attendance is at an all time high. Your support 
has been enormous 
 
We have to close off registration this Friday the 22nd of 
September at Noon EDST. 
 
Our vendors for Meals, Buses, Hotels (no more room at 
the Inns of the Corps) and they can’t accept anymore 
additions after Friday the 22nd at Noon EDST. 
 
Thanks for your support – see you in Quantico. 
 
Jack and Andy 


